
This influenza season, all visitors need to have had a flu shot 

or wear a mask while in our facilities, to help protect patients 

from the flu.

Help us fight the flu.

The flu shot is free to visitors at health care facilities and is widely available. 

To find your nearest flu clinic, go to immunizebc.ca or call HealthLink BC at 8-1-1.




